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Memorandum
Memorandum No: 15-133
Date: June 26, 2015
To: Honorable Mayor and Commissioners

From: Lee R. Feldman, ICMA-CM, City Manager T o

Re: State Road A1A from Oakland Park Boulevard to Flamingo Avenue
Construction

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) will begin construction of the $13.4 million
State Road A1A (SR A1A) Greenway project between Oakland Park Boulevard and Flamingo
Avenue on July 26, 2015.

The project will consist of the reconstruction of the roadway to include new wider sidewalks,
landscaping for shade along the sidewalks, a new pedestrian crosswalk located in proximity of
the CVS pharmacy, buffered bike lanes, and a business access drive to increase safety for the
patrons who currently must back out onto SR A1A.

The City partnered with the Broward Metropolitan Planning Organization (Broward MPO) and
the FDOT to create a project that meets the needs of business owners, residents, and guests
utilizing this corridor, and they will continue to showcase SR A1A as an attraction within the City
of Fort Lauderdale.

The hardscape portion of this project is expected to be completed in May 2017, with the
landscaping portion immediately following to complete the overall project.

The Maintenance of Traffic Plan includes maintaining one lane of traffic in each direction at all
times. Pedestrian and bicycle accommodations will be maintained throughout construction as
well as bus stops. Business access signage will be installed to direct customers to businesses
during construction.

A public meeting on the upcoming construction will be held on July 22, 2015 from 6:00 pm to
8:.00 pm at the Beach Community Center. FDOT will conduct outreach to the surrounding
neighborhoods and businesses.
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